NOTICE

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On the occasion of Diwali, school is.organizing a Diwali Celebration on 25" October 2024,
Special fun filled activities will be conducted for the kids during school hours.

NOTE: _
1. Children can wear traditional ethnic dress related to Diwali.

2. Kindly send a tiffin, water bottle and school diary in your child’s bag. \\ AISZ

3. School will get over by 11:00 a.m. \
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